
 

 

3 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Evening by Video Call – Thursday 4 January 2024 
 
 
A reminder that tomorrow evening is Year 11 Parents’ Evening. 
 
To start the virtual Parents’ Evening, you go to the same place that you made the bookings 

https://sohamvc.parentseveningsystem.co.uk.  

 

We recommend that you login in good time and click ‘start video appointments’. This will display 

your video and a countdown to your first appointment time. Joining early allows you to check your 

video is working, there is no way of starting an appointment before time so don’t worry about being 

on it too early.  

 

As for our usual Parents’ Evenings, we welcome the students to join the meetings.  

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ed Slingsby 
Deputy Headteacher 
eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk 

https://sohamvc.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
mailto:eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk

